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Brothers all: 
 
I, as all before me, am humbled to be elected 
as your Grand Knight.   
 
I am certain that I speak for the entire coun-
cil, in recognizing our appreciation to out-
going Grand Knight Bob Fiscella for his     
service over the last two years.  I look forward 
to his continued support and knowledge in the 
future. 
 
As I begin the new fraternal year as your 
Grand Knight, I want to thank you for your 
trust in me.  With the preparations for my  
initial business meeting already underway, the 
congratulations, words of support and wisdom 
have given me confidence that we can continue 
the outstanding legacy of charity and service 
started long ago.   As a council, we will cele-
brate our 20th year anniversary this July 4th. 
 
However, in order to continue our legacy, we 
must rely heavily upon support and dedication 
from our officers and you, the Brotherhood.  
This council’s success will be determined by 
the level of participation and commitment that 
we are able to provide for charity and service 
to the All Saints community.  
 
Let us welcome our newly elected officers for 
the 2014-2015 fraternal year.  They all bring 
diverse strengths and abilities to make for a 
strong leadership group.  Please give them the 
support that they will need for our success. 
 
As always, our council is very active.  Last 
month 25 brothers traveled to the First     
Baptist Church, where the annual Soap Box    
Derby qualifier was held. We provided food 
and beverages to all the contestants and      
observers.  Thank you, to all who assisted.   
 
Additionally, the Fish Fry Volunteers Appre-
ciation Party was both entertaining and well 
attended.    
 
Lastly, the Officers were inducted on Thurs-
day June 19, 2014.  The ceremony was con-
ducted by District Deputy, Stan Wasowski, 
and District Warden, Lou Hlad.  Our Chap-
lain, Rev. Msgr.  Marren,  held Mass and   

presented the jewels to the Officers during  
the ceremony.  The post-installation party was 
held Sunday after the 12:15 PM Mass in the 
Knight’s Hall and was well attended.  I highly 
recommend that everyone make an effort to 
attend an installation ceremony in the future.   
 
Let me commend Lou Hlad for his submission 
of the Korean War Veterans Appreciation 
Dinner to Supreme.  This article can be       
accessed on KofC.org on July 1st via the      
following link: www.kofc.org/knightsinaction.   
 
This article will be archived after one month 
and featured later in the Columbia Magazine 
as space allows. Congratulations and thanks 
to all of those individuals who participated. 
 
Our Bingo program continues to be a growing 
success.  My wife, Mary, and I participated as 
contestants Thursday, June 26th, and were 
rewarded with great food, company, and a 
winning game!  I strongly recommend that 
you play as well.  Great job thanks go out to 
Dominic Palermo and his Bingo team.   
 
I hope that some of you were able to attend 
the Eucharistic Congress.  It is an annual 
gathering of Catholics to celebrate our beliefs.   
 
I am looking forward to the 4th of July Parade 
and all of the craziness involved leading up to 
it.  Greg Crnkovich will help lead us toward 
another fine example of brotherhood with his 
conceptual vision for this year’s Float.  Look 
for our Float, it will have a 20th Anniversary 
dedication on it.   
 
After the parade in  
July, the pace will slow 
down a bit.  We have 
an Assembly meeting 
at All Saints, a First 
Degree ceremony, and 
of course Bingo.  I look 
forward to seeing you 
all at the functions. 
 
Vivat Jesus,  
 
Dean Trantow,       
Grand Knight 

http://www.kofc.org/knightsinaction
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   This is the makeup of the Officer Board for Fraternal Year 2014-2015: 
 
Grand Knight-                    Dean Trantow                 (former Deputy Grand Knight) 
Deputy Grand Knight-       Pat Fahey                        (former Warden) 
Chancellor-                          Bill Camden                    (incumbent) 
Advocate-                             BJ Van Gundy                (incumbent)                                
Warden-                               Jim Gonzales                   (not previously an officer)                
Recorder-                             Ed Trainor                      (incumbent) 
Treasurer-                            Dave Riedinger               (not previously an officer)                
 
Inside Guard-                       Bryan St. Romain           (previous assistant becomes Lead Guard)     
                          Ed Pierson                      (previous Lead Guard becomes assistant) 
                                                 
Outside Guard-                     Mark Foster                      (incumbent)      (also our musician) 
                                                Bill Schmitz                       (incumbent) 
   Our bylaws allow two Outside Guard officers. 
 
Trustee 3-Year Term-      Bob Fiscella         (former Grand Knight) 
Trustee 2-Year Term-      Bob Mitchell          (former 3-year  Trustee)) 
Trustee 1-Year Term-     Stan Wasowski      (former 2-Year Trustee)   (also District 7 Deputy) 
 

Appointed Offices 
Chaplain                           Msgr. Hugh Marren  (continues as Chaplain) 
Financial Secretary          Dennis Caniglia         (continues his three-year term) 
Lecturer                             E. J. Couvillian          (not previously an officer– appointed by Grand Knight) 

Results of June 3rd Officer Elections 
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    Trantow            Fahey  Camden            Van Gundy        Gonzales             Trainor 

 Riedinger        St. Romain            Pierson                Foster               Schmitz          Fiscella 

     Mitchell               Wasowski                  Marren                   Caniglia          Couvillion   
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New 1st Degree Council Brothers 

 Arthur “Skip” Dolt           Bill Florence                   Nick Gentile                                     

1st Degree  - Tuesday, July 29h at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates arrive by 6:45 PM 
for 7:30 PM ceremony. Coat and tie for pictures please. Light refreshments afterward 
 
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, Aug 20th - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 
Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
4th Degree  - November– at a time and place in Atlanta to be announced later. Please request a 
Form 4 application from the council and purchase a full black tuxedo to prepare for same. 
 
Note: Go to website gakofc.org for complete exemplification schedule (choose “Events”, 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 
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At the June 24th first degree exemplification, these three brothers joined our council, 
along with one new brother for St. Catherine of Siena Council 9923 in Kennesaw. Our 
old chancellor, Frank Callan, brought the guest candidate and stopped by to say hello.  
 
Dr. Arthur “Skip” Dolt is a dentist with the Siegel and Dolt practice. Bill Florence is a 
Public Relations Attorney and sometimes writes articles for the Dunwoody Crier along 
with wife Kim.  
 
Nick Gentile is the new Chief Operating Officer for the new Jesuit Christo Rey High 
School in Midtown. He was so impressed by the help that our council gave setting up 
Christo Rey on several occasions, that he felt compelled to become a Knight. He will be 
working closely with our brother, Deacon Bill Garrett, who is now the President of 
Christo Rey High School. 
 
All are members of All Saints parish and married. Congrats to all these fine brothers. 
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New 3rd Degree Council Brothers 

At the June 8th Fish Fry Appreciation Party,  Past Grand Knight Lou Hlad (center), awarded 
certificates of 50-year marriage to Patricia and David Jeanson (left) and  Patricia and Frank 
Paolozzi (right). God bless all our lengthy Knight marriages. 
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At the June 14th Third Degree Exemplification at St. Peter Chanel, Council 13214,     
these 3 All Saints brothers progressed to the 3rd Degree. Shown (L-R) are 
Robbie White, David Emery, and Charles Santa Maria. Congrats to these brothers 
and much thanks to Chancellor Bill Camden who managed the event for us. 

Latest 50-Year Marriage Awards 
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Fish Fry Volunteer Appreciation Party 

About 112 volunteers and spouses took 
part in the Fish Fry Appreciation Party 
in the gym on June 8th. Our Big Fishes, 
Tom Simon spoke and Dennis Caniglia 
prepared his famous whiskey steaks. 
 
We appreciate all the folks who worked 
at our eight fry events. We broke      
several records again this year. 
 
We took advantage of our wives being 
present to award two 50-year marriage 
certificates to our deserving members. 
See previous page. 

5 
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Article from June 4, 2014 Dunwoody Crier. 

Georgia Bulletin May 15 

 

Council brother, Fr. William F. Rowland, 
Assistant to the Principal of Marist High 
School, celebrated his 40th anniversary  
as a priest. We congratulate him and the 
other wonderful Marist priests on this 
momentous occasion. God bless all of you. 

6 
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Three council brothers appear in this photo with Governor Nathan Deal. The governor is flanked 
by Councilman Sir Knight John Heneghan, Dunwoody Mayor Brother Mike Davis, and our  
Dunwoody Mayor Pro-Tem Brother Denis Shortal. Our community influence is demonstrated in 
this photo. 

7 
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Officer Installation for Fraternal Year 2014-2015 
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It was like clergy tag team on June 19th as three Knight clergy installed our new officers. At left, 
our council Chaplain, Sir Knight Monsignor Hugh Marren, installs new Grand Knight Dean 
Trantow. In the middle, Sir Knight Deacon Ed Krise does the honors for Deputy Grand Knight 
Pat Fahey. On the right, new first degree Brother, Deacon-in-Formation Hedy Sevilla, installs 
Chancellor Bill Camden. Sevilla is newly assigned to All Saints and joined the Knights in May. 
 
District Deputy Stan Wasowski (below left) was the commissioning officer, while our District 
Warden Lou Hlad (below right) managed the handing out of the proper officer jewels.  
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Officer Installation Reception Party 

 After the new council officers 
were installed (see previous page), 
a nice reception for them was held 
in McGivney Hall. 
 
The cake thanked Bob Fiscella for 
his service as Grand Knight and 
welcomed Dean Trantow as his 
able successor. Dean becomes our 
12th Grand Knight. 
 
This fraternal year marks our 20th 
anniversary as a council, having 
been chartered on July 4th, 1994. 
Our float in the Dunwoody Parade 
this year will feature that theme. 

9 
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Our 4th Degree Assembly Namesake 

If you ever wondered about the man that our Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly 2688 was named after, 
here is the information from The Military Chaplain Magazine. Just recently, the St. Brigid Sir Knights 
separated off from our Assembly to form the new Fr. Joseph T. O’Callahan Assembly 3341. Both these 
men won the Congressional Medal of Honor.  Watters was killed, O’Callahan survived, however. 10 
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Assembly Chalice Travel Kit Donated 
Sir Knight Ed Pierson (left) and Sir 
Knight Dave Mason (right) model 
the new travelling Mass kit recently 
purchased.  
 
Our Fr. Charles J. Watters Assem-
bly 2688 engraves these chalices 
with names of up to three deceased      
Assembly members to ensure their 
constant remembrance at all future 
Masses offered by the selected 
priest. This is a very special gift 
awaiting all fourth degree members. 
 
Often such travel kits are donated 
to priests in third world countries, 
unless a need is found in the U.S. 
 
Consider progressing through the 
degrees and becoming a fourth     
degree member of our Assembly.  
Perpetual remembrance is a very 
special gift only given Sir Knights. 

Sir Knight Frank Zimmerer found out that the 
Assembly was looking for a worthy recipient of its 
next travelling chalice kit and contacted them. 
Frank stated that his Franciscan nephew, Father 
Matthew J. Janecsko, OFM, was in need of such a 
kit.   
 
One was promptly ordered. Upon arrival, it was 
engraved with the names of two recently-deceased 
Assembly Sir Knights —- Paul Buettner of St. 
Brigid and Paul Reale of All Saints. The emblem 
of the fourth degree was also added to the chalice 
and the full name of Fr. Janeczko was engraved 
on the paten per suggestion by our Ernie Spencer. 
 
Ed Pierson and Dave Mason, both officers of the 
Watters Assembly, presented the kit on June 17th 
at the All Saints Social Hall with Sir Knight Jon 
Bird taking the two pictures. A letter from our 
Faithful Navigator, Bob Webster, was included. 
 
Father Matthew was scheduled to marry Sir 
Knight Zimmerer’s son in Nashville in late June. 
The priest was shocked to receive it. He said that 
one of his fellow priests has one very much like it. 
The Franciscans travel quite a bit. 
 
This is the ninth large chalice or travel kit award-
ed by the Watters Assembly in loving memory of 
its deceased members.   
 

11 
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Parish Bingo Breaking Records!! 
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This was the scene on Thursday June 26th at the monthly Parish Bingo Night event. A record 129 
paying players out of a crowd of 159 packed the All Saints Social Hall for an evening of fun and 
public community. Bingo caller Michael Palicia did the honors, while E. J. Couvillian ran the  
kitchen which also did another record business. Electronic bulletin boards were in action on all 
sides to ensure that the players knew what numbers were in play at all times.  
 
Our thanks go out to the volunteer staff who gave of their time to make this and previous events 
such an ongoing success. Charities are always the big winners on every Bingo Night. 12 
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Council Soap Box Derby Participation June 7 
 

From the very beginning of the local 
Dunwoody Soap Box Derby, our   
Council has been there for the kids with 
a racer and a food tent. Many of the  
local racers are built and tested at our 
McGivney Hall as well, preceding the 
race. 
 
We even win a heat or two during the 
competition. 

Comcast Sport TV Show Comes to a Conclusion 
Not only is Bob Fiscella stepping down as Grand 
Knight, but is ending his freelance television   
career as well.    
 
Earlier this summer, he hosted his last show with 
CSS (Comcast Sports Southeast) after 7 years 
with the network.   
  
"While I don't plan on doing much television 
work in the near future, you can bet I'll be 
watching as much college football as possi-
ble.  That is my passion." 
 
Bob will now concentrate on his roll as the coun-
cil's three-year trustee, as well as his real estate 
career. 
 
The Southeast Conference (SEC) recently       
announced plans to start their own TV network. 
 
(Bob is shown with former Georgia Tech star 
Ryan Stewart and former Florida running back 
Brady Ackerman on the set of SEC Tonight). 

13 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Staffed food tent at Dunwoody Soap Box Derby. 
Staffed the food services for SVDP Golf Tournament. 

Donated $1,000 to “People Making Progress”. 
Donated $500 to Dekalb County “Relay for Life”. 
Donated Fish Fry “Split-the-Pot” proceeds to the 

Gray Plunkett African missionary activities. 
Donated $350 to Georgia Tech Council to allow them 

to send delegates to GA State Convention. 
Donated $500 to Senior Connections. 

Donated $1,000 for a National Football Foundation 
scholarship for a Catholic High school. 

Donated $1,000 toward Wounded Warrior                
all–terrain wheelchair. 

Staffed several Christo Rey High School work days. 
Staffed fourth Bingo night with 129 players, 

Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 
transport to and from appointments. 

Sponsoring four diocesan seminarians for 2014. 
14 

Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 
Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 

As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below address for $40 payable to  
“KofC Council 11402” or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 7/1//2014. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Dennis Caniglia, 3291 Rose Ridge, Atlanta GA 30340-4069   (770-908-0484) 
adennisc@bellsouth.net 

http://www.kc11402.org/
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Okay, if you’ve been following along in my articles, you’ve read about 
the first phases that lead to retirement. Protection and accumulation of 
savings are the first time, followed by de-accumulation of those funds 
while making them last.  

The final phase is care. At some point, at some age (hopefully a very 
advanced age), you will need to slow down. You will no longer be able to 
care for yourself. At that point, you will need to have assets available to 
provide much needed care, either at home or in a care facility.  

As you probably know, the cost of care continues to rise. I cannot quote 
you a number here (I could give you specific details in a face-to-face 
meeting), but the nationwide average grows by leaps and bounds. How do 
you plan to cover these costs? Government programs might not be   
available, or might require you to spend down your assets leaving your 
family with little.  

The best way to handle the cost of care in the future is to plan ahead 
today. The Knights of Columbus offers long-term care insurance that can 
cover at home or facility care costs. And our product is backed by the fi-
nancial strength of the Order. It has many benefits and our premiums are 
competitive with any other company. 

The Knights of Columbus – the organization you trust – is in a position 
to help you with every phase. Life insurance, disability insurance, guar-
anteed retirement plans that turn into guaranteed income streams when 
you retire, and long term care.  There is no reason to go elsewhere as you 
prepare for the four phases.   Contact me today to schedule a meeting. 

 
John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            

  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 15 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

July Tip --  Four Parts of Retirement. Phase Four.  

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 
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Our council’s Insurance Field Agent, John 
Knight, flashes the award he was presented at the 
recent Georgia State Convention as the top KofC 
field agent in the state of Georgia. 
 
This hard-working agent has helped ensure our 
Council Star (or Double Star) Awards for several 
years now. These Star Awards have a component 
requirement for new insurance membership as 
well as new council membership. 
 
John also serves St. Peter Chanel Council 13217, 
Mary Our Queen Council 14944,  and the Deacon 
Michael J. O’Brien Council 15161 located at Our 
Lady of the Assumption Parish besides our own. 
 
We congratulate him on this very prestigious 
award. 
 

John Knight Named Top Insurance Agent 

Brother Ruffenach Wins $100 Annuity 

Insurance Field Agent John Knight (left)  
congratulates Brother Glenn Ruffenach on 
his selection for a $100 gift annuity at the 
June Business Meeting.  
 
Ruffenach becomes an automatic insurance 
member of the council with this gift imple-
mentation of a new annuity account in his 
name. He may add to the account or cash it 
in at any time if he wishes.  
 
Brothers who are newly-exemplified within 
one year, take part in this separate drawing 
at every meeting. Since there are only a 
handful of brand new brothers at any meet-
ing, the chances of winning are statistically 
very high. Newbies, make sure you attend 
all monthly business meetings. 

16 
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July Birthdays  

Joe Romasco                    2nd 

Jeff Durthaler                  5th 

John Trombino                7th 

Jim Erdy                          10th 

John Barranco                13th 

Brendan Loff                   14th 

Kevin Ryan                     14th 

Fr. Anthony Eshun         16th 

Charles Ibeneme             16th 

Bob Rumsey                    18th 

Mark Foster                    19th 

Ryan Ross                        19th 

Ken Winkler                   19th 

Ray Donohue                   21st 

Robbie White                  21st 

Pete Rushworth              22nd 

George H. Foster            23rd 

Darrel Grabow               26th 

Ron Burbank                  27th 

Andrew Jedlicka             27th 

Stephen Nelson                27th 

Tyler Patterson               29th 

David Schaefer                29th 

Charlie McGraw             31st              

   Council Significant Dates 
July Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 

         28th    Darrel & Mary Jo Grabow                 52 

         18th    Rich & Angela Kernan                       50 

           4th    Charles & Kathleen Santa Maria      50 

           8th    Jack & Maralind Klapka                    47 

         11th    Adam & Anne Drost                            44 

         28th    John & Julie Shepherd                        41                                                                

          21st    John & Judy Sousa                              41 

         20th    Jerry & Janet Bisig                              39 

         25th    Jack & Joan Kill                                  38 

         18th    Bill & Deborah Driscoll                      34 

         18th    Mike & Kathy Walker                        33 

         17th    Matt & Beth Lammers                        32 

         16th    Karl & Rita Koenig                             26 

         15th    Phil & April Ifkovits                           25 

         21st    Rene &Ileana Rodriguez                     24 

         25th    John & Lee Wargo                              22 

           4th    Ky & Lilian Phanhsavath                   21 

         10th    Paul & Lori Vassallo                           21 

           9th    Nevin & Marlene Hagerty                  20 

         15th    Paul & Cherie Ann Syiek                    19  

         11th    Bruce & Delina Malinoff                     16 

         14th    Chris & Stephanie Bohach                  13 

         28th    Joey & Amy Fuentes                            13 

         26th    Noel & Elzbieta Dore                           12 

         27th    Sebastien & Staci Melaerts                  12 

         19th    Patrick P. & Elisabeth Callahan         11 

         19th    Mark P. & Danielle Miller                   11 

         11th    Thomas & Kelly Scanlon                     11 

17 
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 45 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
Harold L. Norman          12/08/2013     Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                     6/02/2005       
Paul J. Reale                   11/10/2013     Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller          5/09/2010      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter        12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe         8/16/2009       Robert J. Lescher               5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton               5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Rober t L. Morell         4/29/2008     Phillip A. Haluska           12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                  12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea            1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                  9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007      Kenneth E. Smith               6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner             3/17/2006       Elias M. Mualem               3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair       6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kur tzer            12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers         7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005      William J. Batdorf               3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
     Frank Murphy       Dennis Caniglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker           Wiley Maloof 
     George Swartz         Mark Foster 
     George Doyle           Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean           Eric Martin 
    John Pepitone           Bill Camden 
    Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
    Bill Giles                    Sam Portis     
    Jim Callison 

     Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor     Don del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
   Andy Diaz                 Jean-Paul Roy 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple    Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small         Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
Deacon-in-Formation Hedy Sevilla 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
  
 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
MaryAnn Delaria (Lehman) 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
 
Vincent Annaloro’s father, Emile 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Bob Fiscella’s son 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 
Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Doc Malone ‘s cousin, Judy 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Charles Santa Maria’s brother, Gerry. 
Frank Seco de Luceno’s wife and brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Memento Languorem 

                   Memento Mori 
Sir Knight Charlie Lynch has lost his sister Rea, who passed away recently after a 
courageous bout with lung cancer.  Charlie has asked that we keep Rea in our   
prayers. 
 
Brother Mike Walker has asked for prayers for his niece's baby boy, Raylen Hurst, who 
died in his sleep.  Raylen was just three months old.  
 
Please keep Charles Cabibi, the father of Brother Adam Cabibi, in your prayers.  
Charles passed away from pneumonia and complications from Leukemia.  Charles 
was two months shy of his 78th birthday. Please keep the family in your prayers. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered  

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Msgr. Hugh Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Jim Gonzales                678-587-9552       drjgonzales@msn.com 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Dave Riedinger            770-986-6193        potownboy@bellsouth.net 
Lecturer    E. J. Couvillian             770-642-6488       esnar@aol.com 
 
Inside Guards         (Lead)        Bryan St. Romain       678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com 
                                  Edgar Pierson              770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net             
                          
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com 
  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee One-Year Term      Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        stanwasowski4@gmail.com 
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Bingo                                           Dominic Palermo           404-256-1523        dpal84116@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Bill Driscoll                     678-395-4364        bdriscoll0808@yahoo.com 
Council     Joe DeVita                       770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com             
Family Life                 Steven Strong                  770-698-9797        steve@strongus.net 
Membership                                Dick Marklein                770-234-0149        brmcycle@hotmail.com  
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Second Responder Program     Adam Drost                     770-396-5569         adrost711@aol.com 
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
 
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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